Nov. 20, 2017

Tom Michero
1108 Tucker St.
McKinney, TX 75069

City of McKinney

Historic Preservation Office
221 N. Tennessee St.
McKinney, TX 75069

To Guy Giersch, the Historic Preservation Officer:

Regarding the allocation of money needed to continue the HNIZ program, | will await the
City Council’s response. Until then, enclosed please find the application for the Historic
Building Marker and HNIZ Tax Exemption that | am submitting on behalf of Barbara &
David Kelly for the house at 201 North Waddill Street.

If you have any immediate questions regarding this application or if it is deficient in
some way, do not hesitate to contact me. For any other questions and for scheduling
meetings with the Board, please feel free to contact Barbara or David (see below).

| appreciate your confirmation of receipt of this application and hope for a positive out-
come from the Council.

Best regards,

ol

Tom Michero
214-733-6768
tom@mckinneyhistory.com

Applicant Contact Info:

Barbara & David Kelly
201 North Waddill Street
202-823-3462
barbaralkelly@gmail.com



